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Seattle Kenneth L. Schubert Jr. 1L
Diversity Fellowship Program

At Foster Garvey, we celebrate diversity and believe it strengthens our firm and enhances our

ability to serve clients. As part of our commitment to diversity and inclusion, we offer the

Kenneth L. Schubert Jr. 1L Diversity Fellowship Program. This program honors one of our early

founders, Ken Schubert Jr., who was a trailblazer in promoting diversity in the legal profession.

The fellowship is open to incoming first-year law students for the 2023-2024 academic year

who represent a diverse range of backgrounds, including but not limited to, persons of color,

women, LGBTQ+ individuals, and persons with disabilities. The recipient of the fellowship will

be awarded a 10-week paid summer associate position in our Seattle office between their first

and second year of law school. Upon completion of the summer associate position, the

Diversity Fellow will receive a $15,000 fellowship award ($7,500 payable at the start of the first

semester/quarter of the second year, and another $7,500 payable at the start of the second

semester/quarter of the second year upon the showing of continued outstanding academic

performance).

Application Requirements & Process

The application period for Summer 2024 will open on Friday, December 1, 2023, and close on

Monday, January 8, 2024. Requirements and deadlines for Summer 2024 applications will be

found on our Career Portal on December 1, 2023.

Please address any questions related to the program to Georgia Woodruff, Director of Legal

Talent & Professional Development, at georgia.woodruff@foster.com or jesse.vanduyn@foster.

com.

We look forward to hearing from you.
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